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Sacred Heart Shelter 

232 Warren Avenue North Seattle, WA 98109 

Program of Catholic Community Services 

Please indicate changes in the boxes below and return 
the address label to the address above 

 
     Remove me from your mailing list 

 
     Change name or address 

 
     I am receiving a duplicate 
 
     I’d prefer to receive the newsletter via email 
 

        My email is: _________________________ 

40 Seasonal Soups is a cookbook of wonderful, seasonal soup recipes. The Seattle 

area’s best chefs and restaurants, from local gems to those that are nationally  

renowned, contributed all of these delicious recipes. This user- friendly cookbook 

celebrates soup as the ultimate comfort food. Extremely versatile, soup can start, 

finish or headline any meal--and can range from luxuriously decadent to  

fundamentally basic, easily modified to fit any budget.  

40 Seasonal Soups Cookbook 
 Canlis 

 Ponti Seafood Grill 

 Le Pichet 

 Macrina Bakery 

 Kaspars 

 Voila Bistrot 

 Tilth 

 Union  

 Le Pichet 

 A&J Meats 

 Brazino 

 Olivar  Restaurant 

 Matt’s in the Market 

 Lark 

 Taste 

Great Gift Idea! 

Yes! Please send me _____copy(s)  

of 40 Seasonal Soups Cookbook 

COOK BOOK ORDER FORM Name ___________________________ 

Address__________________________ 

_________________________________ 

Phone Number_____________________ Enclosed is a check for  $______                

$20 

 
Plus $3.00 shipping per book 

I love the holiday season 

and  the great spirit of 

peace, love and joy it 

manifests in humanity. 

The spirit of the holiday 

season is truly a magical 

thing, uniting unlikely 

friends and freeing the 

hearts of man. 

 

Enclosed in this 

newsletter is a holiday 

wish list and two gift 

envelopes. Please 

consider making a 

monetary donation to the Sacred Heart 

Shelter this holiday season  to help us in our 

year round efforts to improve the lives of 

those we serve.  Our need for funds during 

these difficult economic times has never been 

greater. 

 

Generous donations that are made during the 

holiday season help to fund our shelter all 

year round. Your gift during the holiday 

season or a monthly pledge will ensure that 

those that are experiencing homelessness find 

hope, peace, safety and the resources for new 

beginnings even if their NEW YEAR begins 

in June or July when they move their family 

into a home.  

 

May the peace and joy of the holiday season 

live strong in your heart!  

 

Happy Holidays to you from the staff, 

volunteers and residents of the Sacred Heart 

Shelter! 

I have always thought of Christmas time, when it has come round, as a good time; a kind, forgiving, 

charitable time; the only time I know of, in the long calendar of the year, when men and women seem by 

one consent to open their shut-up hearts freely, and to think of people below them as if they really were 

fellow passengers to the grave, and not another race of creatures bound on other journeys.   

~Charles Dickens  



T h i s  N e w s l e t t e r  i s  P r o u d l y  S p o n s o r e d  B y  t h e  L a w  F i r m 

Your tax deductible financial donations enable 

us to provide a safe, warm place for a  

homeless woman or family. Your gift of $25 

or more will greatly contribute to the safety 

and security of homeless families and 

women.  

On-Line Donations: 

Save a Stamp! To make an immediate and 

secure  online donation:   

http://www.ccsww.org/site/shshelter 

 

Planned Gifts, Stock & Other Donations: 

Sacred Heart Shelter also welcomes bequests 

and memorial gifts, as well as other types of 

support. Please contact Gillian Parke,  

 

Program Director, at (206) 285-7489 to  

discuss a wide variety of ways to give. 

 

Join us for a Tour!  

Are you interested in knowing more about  

Sacred Heart Shelter? Call Angie Michelle at 

(206) 285-7489 to schedule a tour of the 

house and  learn about volunteer  

opportunities for you or your family. 

  

 Cash & Check Donations: 

The good old fashioned way! You can send a 

check donation via US Mail to or hand deliver 

to the following address: 

Sacred Heart Shelter  

232 Warren Avenue North 

Seattle, WA 98109 

Donate Today! 

Bradley Allan– Community Member 

Trudy DeSilets– SHS Chairperson 

Patrick Higgins– Community Member 

Susie Jarvis— Community Member 

Colin Klein— Microsoft 

Angie Michelle– SHS Fund Developer  

Dylan Munn– Community Member 

Jim Odom– Odom Corporation 

Jim O’Neil– RBC Wealth Management 

Gillian Parke— SHS Program Director 

Walter Terry– Community Member 

Gillian Parke—Program Director  gillianp@ccsww.org 

Angie Michelle—Fund Developer  angiemi@ccsww.org 

Emily Jebb—Shelter Coordinator ejebb@ccsww.org 

Eve McCarthy—Case Manager  evem@ccsww.org 

Evan Miller—Volunteer & Resource Coordinator evanm@ccsww.org 

Mimi Bayeh—Direct Service Advocate 

Taffey Murray—Direct Service Advocate 

 

Thank You  t o  A l l  o u r  V o l u n t e e r s ,  S t a f f  a n d  B o a r d  M e m b e r s  

Gift Cards  

 Ross Dress for Less 

 Old Navy 

 Fred Meyer  

 Target  

 Claire’s 

 Safeway or other grocery 

 

Warm Clothing 

 Hat, scarf and glove sets for  

women and children 

 Cozy fleece sweaters 

 Slippers 

 Warm robes 

 Warm socks 

 Just for fun 

 Make-up kits  

 Costume Jewelry 

 Perfume 

 Lotions or bath sets 

 Stationary sets 

 Inexpensive cameras  

 Art Set for Adults 

 

For the Kids 

 Multicultural dolls and Barbie’s 

 Alphabet blocks  

 Journals for Teens 

 Books for Teens 

 Popular action figure toys for boys 

Sacred Heart  Shelter Holiday Wish List  

The staff and volunteers at Sacred Heart Shelter work hard to ensure the families that are experiencing 

homelessness during the holiday season are filled with the spirit of peace and hope. We plan many fun 

activities during the season and make sure that each resident both adults and children alike have a present 

under the tree on Christmas morning. Monetary donations are preferred and funds can be stretched to 

accommodate many people because of our savvy holiday shopping volunteers. The donation of gift cards 

are also great and any of the items on the below list are traditionally popular. For further information about 

how you can help during the holiday season contact Evan Miller at evanm@ccsww.org or call him at  

206-258-7489. Thank you and Happy Holidays! 

Urban Soup 2011— Event Success!  
What a great year! Urban Soup raised much needed funds for the 

Sacred Heart Shelter operational budget! Thank You to everybody that 
came out to support the shelter and enjoyed this fabulous lunch! We 
look forward to seeing you all next year for out 20th year celebration! 

A special thank you to the law firm Karr Tuttle Campbell and the 
Order of Malta for their support of this event! We are so grateful to all 

of our loyal volunteers and the great restaurants that donate to this fun 
event each year! We couldn't do it without you! THANK YOU! 


